
Dingle Sea Safari Safety Advisory 

 
Greetings Adventurous Explorers, 
 
Embarking on the Dingle Sea Safari promises an exhilarating experience like no other! 
However, please be aware that this adventure is not for the faint-hearted. We want to 
ensure your safety and enjoyment, so please consider the following before joining us on 
this unforgettable journey: 
 
🚫 If you are prone to seasickness, please think twice about joining the safari. The 
rolling waves and sea breeze might not be kind to queasy stomachs. 
 
🚫 Individuals with pre-existing back problems are advised to sit this one out. The 
bumpy ride could potentially exacerbate your discomfort. 
 
🚫 If you're recovering from a wild night out or dealing with a hangover, it's best to 
reschedule. The sea's motion could amplify your discomfort. A reminder of our 
cancellation policy listed above - Full refund when canceled: earlier than 48 hours before 
availability start time. 
 
🚫 Heavily pregnant individuals are urged to prioritize their well-being and skip this 
adventure. Safety is paramount for both you and your little one. 
 
🚫 Those with an intense fear of water might find the sea safari overwhelming. Your 
comfort is our priority, so we recommend considering another activity. 
 
Your safety is our top priority, and we want your Dingle Sea Safari experience to be 
memorable for all the right reasons. If you're unsure about whether this adventure is 
suitable for you, please consult with your medical professional before booking. 
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